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First name: Gail

Last name: Hubbeling
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Title: 

Comments: BLM and USDA Forest Service,

As an Indigenous Elder of the Ihanktonwan Nation, I am writing to express my support of this withdrawal.  As

USA government entities, you all should be aware of the Treaty violations that have occurred by the US

government.  The resources mined out of the Black Hills legally belong to the Indigenous Nations yet, they are

mined by private companies that destroy our Grandmother Earth.  These mines pollute the water and destroy the

eco-system which affects all of us.  The very lands, water, resources our ancestors protected in these United

States have been destroyed and polluted all in the name of money

 

Gail A. Hubbeling.

 

 

 


